
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from meeting held on 5/27/2021 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 6:55 PM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif read the minutes of the October 2020 meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian provided the following account balance information: 
 
The balance in the operational fund is $1938.68 
 
Brian noted that we had 33 paid members, and that the charter, website and 
insurance are all paid.  We still have ongoing expenses of gas and porta-potty 
rental of $45/month. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
 Buddy Harlan reported the following field news. 

o A new fire extinguisher is in the cabinet. 
o Mowing is going well.  There are 6 guys alternating the mowing every 

Tuesday. 
o Due to an issue with a non-member use of the trash cans, Buddy suggested we 

adopt a policy of members removing their own trash. 
o There was a discussion of over-winter storage for the generator and grill. 
 

Safety Officer 
Roger reported no injuries or safety issues. 
o The First Aid kit has been renewed.  It has bandages suitable to treat a 

serious cut. 
 

Old Business 
There was no old business 

  
New Business 

 Leif reminded the club that our site is subject to FAA closures via TFR and that 
members should check before flying to ensure compliance. 
o The “Before you Fly” app was suggested as a quick means to check for TFRs.. 

 Bill Brueckman suggested a picnic could be planned for September (date TBD). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
New Members 

 
There were no new members requesting to join. 
 
There were no prospective members present awaiting membership approval. 
 

 
50/50 
 There was no 50/50 raffle at the May meeting. 
 
________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 

There was no airplane talk at the May meeting. 
 
 
 
The meeting was closed at around 7:20 AM  
 

Next Meeting - To be scheduled. 
The next meeting date will be sent out later once it has been confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


